
Rail Trail Work Session
Warner Town Hall, Lower Level

November 21 st 
1:00 pm

The Warner Conservation Commission will hold a work session on 
Novemeber 21st  at 1:00 in Warner Town Hall to discuss impacts of the rail 
trail on the environment and wildlife. Representatives from the Concord to 
Lake Sunapee Rail Trail (CLSRT) and from NH Fish and Game will attend to
provide their expertise.  The public is invited to listen but not allowed to 
participate in the discussion.


